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	Principal: 	              Jennifer James
               JamesJ@pitt.k12.nc.us

Dean of Students: 	Wesley Grant
                                            GrantW@pitt.k12.nc.us



Together we strive to persevere, lead and succeed.
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Dear Parent/Guardian:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to your student being in un-cohorted ECU courses this year, there is some flexibility in their daily schedule. With this in mind, we wanted to provide you and your student with the opportunity for your student to check out at the conclusion of their face-to-face classes on any given day. The expectation would be that students report to the main office in Brewster D107 each day in order to sign out using the Raptor system. Please be reminded that students in uncohorted ECU courses are allowed to be on ECU campus without adult supervision from IECHS. 

If you would like your student to be able to utilize the option of self-signing out of school, please make your selection below:

· I give my student permission to sign themselves out each day at the conclusion of their face-to-face classes at IECHS & ECU.
· I would like to receive a phone call each day my student wishes to check out at the conclusion of their face-to-face classes at IECHS & ECU.

Student Name (printed): ______________________________________________________
Student Name (signature): _____________________________________________________
Date: ________________________
Parent/Guardian (printed): ____________________________________________________
Parent/Guardian (signature): ___________________________________________________
Date: _______________________
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